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February 18, 2025 
Dear Bensenville Resident: 
 
The Village of Bensenville is in the midst of the engagement portion of the 2025 Bensenville 
Comprehensive Plan, a 10-year update to the 2015 plan, which was the Village’s first guiding policy 
document since the 1980s. The update reflects progress made over the past decade, refreshes 
priorities, and sets a vision for the future.  
 
The most important part of the process is engaging Bensenville residents to understand their wishes 
for Bensenville’s development in the coming years. Village staff has been busy running pop-up 
engagements across the Village at different events and this letter is just one of many efforts to 
obtain citizen input. The QR code below directly links to the survey Village staff have put together 
and filling it out will help shape Bensenville’s priorities moving forward.  

 
Additional project information can be found at https://www.bensenvilleplan.com/. The site 
contains information about past planning efforts, a project timeline, and project deliverables will be 
posted on the site as they are completed. Any questions about the project site can be directed to 
the Village Planner, Kevin Quinn, at kquinn@bensenville.il.us or 630.594.1005. 
 
Village staff is looking forward to reading your responses and is grateful for your help in building a 
better Bensenville! 
 
Cordially, 
Kevin Quinn 
Village Planner 
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